October 4, 2001

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON PROPOSED REVIEW OF 

UNE LOOP AND SWITCHING RATES

(Wednesday, October 10, 2001)

RE:
In the Matter of the Continued Costing and Pricing of Unbundled 


Network Elements and Transport and Termination



Docket No. UT-003013

TO PARTIES OF RECORD:

WorldCom requests in correspondence filed on October 4, 2001, that the Commission re-establish Qwest’s recurring UNE loop and switching rates in the Part D proceeding.

The Commission invites other parties to comment on WorldCom’s proposal.  Comments must be filed with the Commission no later than Wednesday, October 10, 2001.  Comments may be fax filed; however parties that choose to do so must also file a paper copy with the Commission on the next business day.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Secretary

